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Greetings Brothers and Sisters 

(Please read at meetings as this will count as a report) 

 May is the month of appreciation. Gratefulness for their sacrifice guides us as we 

give acts of kindness. It is why we do what we do for our Veterans and their 

Family. Being aware of the needs is what this year has been about. Targeting and 

impacting a Veteran and Family with comfort and care. Everything that your 

Auxiliary has turned in on your report(s) that supports our Veterans, Family and 

Military active duty has been counted as love arrows. Good luck and I thank you 

for all of your volunteering and for all of the sharing and caring you have given 

our Veterans this year. 

Remember: The Family of a Veteran. A Veteran was either drafted or enlisted on 

his or her own, but the Family was drafted or enlisted too. They were, and are 

sacrificing time for our freedom, taking care of or waiting, there with our Veterans 

every day; during boot camp, combat, on a ship on the other side of the world. It’s 

time to support our Heroes! 
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